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Oregon has an unprecedented history of accurate, secure and safe mail-in elections 

that do not warrant a 

change to our current mail-in ballot elections being proposed. 

Such a change would limit many voters from being able to participate in our most 

important democratic 

process and may further erode public trust in our elected officials if this were allowed 

to pass. 

Jeff Chenoweth 


